
Open consultation: Proposed catch
limits for September 2017

Updated: Figures updated

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) sets monthly catch limits for quota
species to ensure the UK stays within the overall limit set by the EU. These
limits apply to all under 10 meter vessels and the over 10 meter vessels that
are not in a co-operative (Producer Organisation).

Please contact the MMO if you have any comment to make about the suggested
catch limits which will be put into force on 1 September 2017.

Comments to be received no later than 5pm Wednesday 28 August 2017.

Email FMT.consultation.response@marinemanagement.gov.uk

Telephone 0208 0 269 097
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